
Community Policing Report District 3  

Summary report for March and April, 2019. 

 

March Meeting was not well attended as the meeting was in the Spring Break and some 

members were out of town. 

Police report indicated theft from and of auto in addition to break and enters to residents are 

all slightly below the average. Though there are ongoing investigations into break and enters to 

businesses which were previously slightly above the average. 

CPO – recruited I new volunteer (in addition to 15) who has been trained and started. 

Another youth from BCIT who is very interested in joining the Police Force as a career attended 

the April meeting. We have now recruited 3 youth and 2 community members. 

CPAC is pleased to know that Const. Kwame will be coordinating and holding a soccer camp at 

the end of August for 2 weeks. The camp sessions will take place over 3 days in Bonsor and 3 

days in Edmonds. 

A member witnessed a person falling and become unconscious near MacDonald’s and did the 

right thing of reporting. It was emphasized that reporting the crime and incidents at the 

moment is very important. 

The CRA scams/fraud phone calls are becoming increasingly prevalent and that addressing this 

with community safety pamphlets/information brochures could be quite beneficial. The 

resources from Crime Prevention and ICBC should be used. 

More information on the Cannabis regulations from the Community’s perspectives would be 

beneficial to the CPAC members. Members requested to have educational presentations/ or 

pamphlets on this subject. 

Next meeting is on May 22 at 5.30pm. 

 

Submitted by Tazul Ali – Chair CPAC 3 

 

 


